
TOWN OF TEMPLE 
ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

 
NOTICE OF CONTINUATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Temple Zoning Board of Adjustment will continue its public hearing 
on the request by Ben’s Pure Maple Products LLC for a Special 
exception on Wednesday, October 7, 2020 at 5:30 PM. This hearing will 
be held on the proposed site of the facility which is on Webster 
Highway approximately 300’ north of the Webster Highway/Rt 101 
intersection.  
 
All parties having an interest in this matter are welcome to join this 
hearing. Masks will be required. 


